
‘Live life to the full and create a better future for all’ 

 

Newsletter November-December 2024 
 

 
 

 

Staffing Changes: 

From the 18th of November, we will have Mrs Rinfret, our new Bursar starting in the office.  

 

Lost Property 

Please ensure your child’s name is on everything they bring into school. We still have a lost property bin 

at school which is very full, you are welcome to come and have a look in it. 

 

Rudy’s Run 

This year, we are taking part in Rudy's Run! This is a charity event supporting St Barnabas Hospice. We are 

inviting children to run, walk, dance or prance to help make a difference to those in our local community. 

Not forgetting all whilst wearing reindeer antlers! Fundraising information will follow shortly but our run 

will take place on Thursday 12th December. We will also be having an exciting visit from the reindeer 

himself!  

 

Safeguarding for Parents  

Please see below details for a teams event about safeguarding online for parents. 

Stay Safe Partnerships Online Safety Q+A for Parents of Primary Aged Children 20th November 2024  

6-7:30 pm FREE TEAMS event sign-up required: 

https://www.tickettailor.com/events/staysafepartnership/1441939 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Please see the next page for diary dates! 

PTFA 

On Monday 13th of January, there will be a PTFA meeting in school at 7:15 pm for a 7:30 pm 

start. If you would be interested in becoming a part of the PTFA please feel free to come 

along.   

The PTFA this year are focusing on raising money for our leaver’s hoodies as well as transport 

for school trips.  

They are also looking for someone who would be interested in becoming the new secretary, to 

start in September 2025. If this is something you would like to do, please contact the school 

and we can pass your information on.  

https://www.tickettailor.com/events/staysafepartnership/1441939


‘Live life to the full and create a better future for all’ 

 

Diary Dates 
 

November 2024 

28th Thursday: Blue Class Football Tournament at Horncastle FC. 

28th Thursday: Flu Vaccination Mop-up Session. 

 

 

December 2024 

4th Wednesday: The PTFA will be having a Christmas jumper sale, a Christmas raffle and a guess the 

weight of the Christmas cake straight from school in Green Class. Please come along, all items, and 

games will be £1.  

11th Wednesday: Nativity in the church at 1.30 and 5.30 pm. All children in Red and Yellow Classes 

are participating—further details will follow. 

12th Thursday: The whole school will be doing Rudy’s Run in school to raise money for St Barnabas. 

(Last Running Club) 

13th Friday: Last Y 4, 5 & 6 Sports Club 

16th Monday: Last Y 1, 2 & 3 Sports Club 

16th Monday – 17th Tuesday: Children will be making Christmas Crafts.  

17th Tuesday: As a Christmas treat for the children we will be having a Panto visiting school this 

year!    

18th Wednesday: It’s Christmas jumper day! The PTFA will be cooking Christmas Dinner with help 

from The Red Lion at Revesby. There will also be Carols around the tree in school at 5:30 pm to 

continue the Christmas celebrations. The PTFA will be serving Christmas refreshments from 5:15 

pm, a minimum donation of £1 would be appreciated.  

19th Thursday: Last day of term 

 

January 2024 

6th Monday: Back to school 

13th Monday: PTFA meeting. 

 

 

Term dates for 2024/2025 are on the school website 
A paper copy is available from the office if you wish  


